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ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic
School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

November 1, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.  11/04 Feast Day of St. Charles Borromeo
Mon.  11/04 Pizza Lunch
Mon.  11/04 Art Club -  Group A
Tue.   11/05 Interact - 7am
Wed.  11/06 MASS - 9am Grades 5 - 8
Wed.  11/06 No Band/Orchestra, no PM bussing
Wed.  11/06 No Band/Orchestra, no P.M. bussing
Wed.  11/06 PTO Meeting
Fri.     11/07 All School MASS 8am
Fri.     11/07 Pasta Lunch
Sat.    11/09 St. Charles PTO Craft Show
Mon.  11/11 Pizza Lunch
Mon.  11/11 Art Club - Group B
Fri.     11/15 All School MASS 8am
Fri.     11/15 Pasta Lunch

Report Cards are available.  You will be able to view them on Infinite
Campus. If you would like a hard copy, please contact Mrs. Ekleberry:
school@saintscjm.com

What a fabulous
week!
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Hello families!
 
It’s been a busy and exciting week here at St. Charles. We have
enjoyed some wonderful activities that have brought our school
community together. 

Our middle schoolers had the opportunity to explore the beauty
of the outdoors at Camp Roger. They learned about nature, team
work, and resilience while participating in a variety of hands-on
activities. It was a fantastic experience that brought students
closer to nature and each other. We’re grateful for our
chaperones and Camp Roger staff who made this a memorable
day!

Our Halloween celebrations were festive and fun. Each class held
a party with themed games and treats. Thank you to all the
parents who volunteered their time and supplied treats to share. 

Fifth and Sixth grades hosted a “Living Saints Museum” on All
Saints Day. Each student chose a saint to research, then
dressed up and presented what they learned to parents, staff,
and fellow students. Walking through the museum was like
stepping into the pages of history! Great job fifth and sixth
graders! We appreciate their efforts and creativity.

God bless you all,

Mrs. Saladin

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Parents, we can still use helpers for Pizza Mondays and Pasta Fridays! You must complete an
online training and submit to a background check. Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

We have popcorn buckets left.  Click here for more information!

Eat Popcorn - Support our School!

Talkin’ Turkey
Mark your calendar:  The PTO is making plans

for our annual Thanksgiving Luncheon on
November 21st. Click here for information.

Here is the PTO November newsletter!
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